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Joseph,

I'm unable to come to the public hearing about the planned MI
neighborhood on this plot, but I did want to express my one concern
about this project.

I live in Bay Creek West, and my property butts up against this new
development. I am ok with the new development AS LONG AS the treeline
is left undisturbed. Having this natural barrier between

neighborhoods is a key feature of living in this area. This tree line

exists now between Highland Springs and Bay Creek, and I would like to
see it continue to exist between Bay Creek and this new development.

I'm all for McCordsville growing and thriving. More people we get
here, the better amenities we can enjoy as the town has more tax funds
to work with. I just hope that the current tranquil "feel" of the

area can be preserved as we grow.

Thank you for your time,

John Barlow
PGP Key: 0x9BOE6381
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